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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Paul H Rowan <paul_rowan@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, March 5, 2010 9:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Mr. Secretary,

The proposed legislation regarding RIN 3038-AC61 is very formidible and extremely counter-
productive to "stimulating the economy." Please do not reduce the leverage to a 10:1 ratio.

Thank you!

Paul H. Rowan


